
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 521 
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting 
3 East Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee, 
 
Graduate Assistants end up working far more than 20+ hours because it takes much longer time 
to grade assignments and examinations. Too many students enrolled in a semester. A few GAs 
are hired. The semester span is the same. The deadline for completing the grading of assignments 
and exams is compressed / expedited. Implies, working long hours (more than 20+) to finish 
grading assignments and exams quickly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Syed Neyaz Ahmed 
 
11661 Stoneview Square, Reston, Virginia 20191 
 

Submitted by Fearless Student Employees 
on behalf of witness.




